Information for parents

Our first walking bus will start on Wednesday 4th September

[bookmark: _GoBack]STOP 1
It will start at 08:15am meeting in Edmunds Road opposite the junction with Norwood Close.
STOP 2
The corner of Bentley Road/Edmunds Road at 08:18am.
STOP 3 
Further down Bentley Road by the Post box 08:21am.
STOP 4
Junction of Bentley Road/Windsor Drive 08:25am.
STOP 5
Tree by 61-65 Windsor Drive 08:28am.
STOP 6 
Post Box outside the chemist at the shops 08:35am.
ARRIVE AT SCHOOL 
The bus will operate to a firm timetable and will not wait for late arrivals in the morning, even if you have booked a space for your child..................................................................................
There will be adult volunteers acting as Drivers and Conductors on this route. They will be wearing high visibility vests which will also be issued to all registered children using the Walking Bus.
In order for your child to participate, the school must have a signed Walking Bus Agreement.
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Places are limited by the number of volunteers helping to run the Walking Bus
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